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Constance Pointer blonde, beautiful, and poor. She yearns for a better life. She meets Victor Levesque, and
considers him to be the best thing that ever happened to her. To hold on to him, she tells a lie that will
change the course of their lives. Victor Levesque a handsome medical student who falls in love with
Constance, and is crushed when he learns that she isn't the woman he thought she was. Sharon Fletcher
Constance's friend, a beautiful African-American transsexual, who craves romance and a family, and will
take unique steps to make it happen.Ted Taliaferro a gorgeous soap opera actor who is accustomed to getting
what he wants and refuses to take no for an answer. Sarah Pointer a bitter woman, who hates her daughter,
Constance. The Lie a sexy, witty, contemporary mix of the tried-and-true and the different.The Lietakes
readers on a roller-coaster ride from a shabby neigh-borhood in San Jose to an upper middle class one to TV
studios in California. Follow their ups and downs, joys and triumphs.
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From reader reviews:

Zenaida Jackson:

The book The Lie can give more knowledge and information about everything you want. Why then must we
leave a very important thing like a book The Lie? A number of you have a different opinion about book. But
one aim which book can give many information for us. It is absolutely suitable. Right now, try to closer with
your book. Knowledge or facts that you take for that, you are able to give for each other; you may share all
of these. Book The Lie has simple shape but you know: it has great and massive function for you. You can
appearance the enormous world by open up and read a book. So it is very wonderful.

Christina Lazarus:

Nowadays reading books be a little more than want or need but also get a life style. This reading practice
give you lot of advantages. The benefits you got of course the knowledge the actual information inside the
book this improve your knowledge and information. The information you get based on what kind of book
you read, if you want drive more knowledge just go with education books but if you want sense happy read
one using theme for entertaining for example comic or novel. The particular The Lie is kind of guide which
is giving the reader erratic experience.

Cynthia Briscoe:

The book with title The Lie contains a lot of information that you can learn it. You can get a lot of benefit
after read this book. This particular book exist new information the information that exist in this guide
represented the condition of the world currently. That is important to yo7u to understand how the
improvement of the world. This particular book will bring you throughout new era of the globalization. You
can read the e-book on your own smart phone, so you can read it anywhere you want.

Jean Taylor:

Reading a book to be new life style in this 12 months; every people loves to learn a book. When you learn a
book you can get a lots of benefit. When you read publications, you can improve your knowledge, mainly
because book has a lot of information on it. The information that you will get depend on what types of book
that you have read. If you want to get information about your review, you can read education books, but if
you want to entertain yourself read a fiction books, such us novel, comics, and soon. The The Lie provide
you with new experience in reading a book.
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